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Agenda Item 
Item 6. A. - Engineering & Legal Proposals 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
The LMRWD advertised for proposals for legal and engineering services.  The deadline for proposals was March 1, 2018.  
One proposal for legal services was received from the District's current legal adviser, Rinke Noonan. 

The District received three proposals for engineering services from, EOR, RESPEC and Young Environmental Consulting 
Group, LLC.  Proposals will be distributed at the Board meeting. 

Since only one proposal for legal services was received, staff recommends the Board direct staff to prepare a professional 
services agreement with Rinke Noonan to come before the Board at the April meeting for authorization. 

Since three proposals were received, the Board may wish to review all the proposals before making a decision.  The 
proposal from Young Environmental Consulting Group, LLC is from the LMRWD's current technical services provider.  The 
only difference is that Young Environmental is the primary contact.  Engineering services will be provided by Burns & 
McDonnell and Barr Engineering. 

Attachments 
Proposals will be provided at meeting. 

Recommended Action 
Direct staff to prepare professional services agreement between LMRWD and Rinke Noonan 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, March 21, 2018 


